

July 29, 2016

TO: Legislative Committee
Safety Committee
All Other Members of Council
Mayor Patrick A. Ward
Paul Murphy, Director of Law
Rick Glady, Service Director
Jeff Filarski, City Engineer

The Legislative and Safety Committee will meet jointly on **Monday, August 1, 2016 at 6:00PM** to discuss Ordinance 2016-42, Ordinance 2016-52, street lighting assessments and sewer assessments.

Joseph A. Marko, Chairman Legislative Committee

Charles A. LoPresti, Chairman Safety Committee

Copies electronically sent to Members of Council; PLAIN DEALER and NEWS HERALD.

Copies to Receptionist, Dispatcher, posted on Bulletin Board.

Sent via e-mail as requested.